
COME LEARN ABOUT 

HOW DISTRICT SPECIAL 

EDUCATION & CIVIL 

RIGHTS PRACTICES ARE 

REVIEWED. 
 

 

DEP 

Parent input is an 

important part of the 

review process. 

We hope you will join us 

to learn about your 

upcoming Special 

Education and Civil 

Rights review. 

You may contact Kristin 

Steiner, McCann’s 

director of student 

services, at                 

663-5383 x109 or 
ksteiner@mccanntech.org 

with questions about the 

parent orientation or the 

review.   

McCann Technical School Library 
70 Hodges Cross Road 

North Adams, MA 
 

Thursday, February 27, 2020 

6pm 

 

The MA Department of Elementary & 

Secondary Education, with the support of 

McCann Technical School’s SEPAC, will 

host a Parent Orientation to explain the 

upcoming Special Education & Civil 

Rights review. 


